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WISCONSIN INDUSTRIAL TESTING. INC.

4250 N. 126th Street « Brookfield, W1 53005 ¢ Tel (414) 781.0108
989 Ehlers ¢ Neenah, W) 54056 ¢ Tel (414)722.3115
FAA Repair Station C13-29

July 28, 1087

United States Nuclear Reculatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: Ms. Pat Bacharlon
Dear Ms. Bacharlon:

In accordance with conditions of our NRC License No. 48-17480-01, it is necessary
to request and obtain an appropriate amendment if a change in ownership of our
organization is planned. On July 23, 1987, I spoke with you explaining that a
change in ownership is taking place, but there would be n» change in Company
name, management would remain the same, and enforcement of NRC regulations and
requirements would be the responsib.lity of the same irdividuals.

Because of the continuation of company name, management, and responsibilities, I
was advised that no amendment to our license would be necessary. The purpose of
this letter is to document the conversation and ensure a proper transition in
ownership with no violation of NRC regulations. If any further actions would be
required on ~ur part, please don't hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your
assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,
WISCONSIN INDUSTRIAL TESTING, INC.

Bl fart.

Robert Grether
General Manager
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